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From: Stephanie Van Alyea
To: planadmin
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Subject: Goll Mansion
Date: Sunday, June 12, 2016 9:01:58 PM


June 12, 2016


To The City Planning Commission,


 


I own the Eschweiler designed mansion across the street from the Goll House.


 


The house will lose all lake view and because of its historical designation I can not 
tear it down or move it to build a high-rise.


 


I greatly protest the new plan calling for higher density and a larger footprint 
than what the existing ordinance allows.


 


The present zoning would enhance the neighborhood, but the new request would be 
very detrimental to the area.


 


Any car exiting the building will have to go to the corner of Brady St and Farwell Ave 
to go south or west and this intersection is already overcrowded.


 


Please do not approve these new plans.


 


Sincerely,


 


Pat Van Alyea
1422 E. Albion Street
Milwaukee, WI 53202


Pat2344@sbcglobal.net
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Cc
Dept of City Development Commissioner Rocky Marcoux,
Alderman Robert Bauman
Mayor Tom Barrett
Doug Hagerman
Mary Ertl Dettmann
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